
St. Luke’s Episcopal Mission 

News & Notes  01/03/16 

Sunday worship 9:30a.m. 

Holy Eucharist 2
nd

, 4
th
 & 5

th
 Sundays 

with prayers for healing on 2
nd

 Sunday 

Morning Prayer 1
st
 & 3

rd
 Sundays 

 

2
nd

 Sunday after Christmas 
 

The Annual Meeting of St. Luke’s Episcopal Mission will be Sunday, 

January 10
th

, 2016, immediately following our service, and includes 

potluck brunch.  Please plan to attend.  There are 2 vestry seats and 3 

convention delegates to be elected also.  Please pray about this and 

consider your gifts with these ministries. 

 

Wednesday, January 6
th

 is the Epiphany of our Lord Jesus Christ.  

We’ll observe it the following Sunday, January 10
th

, in our worship.  

Also, the Spirit Dancers will be with us again. 

 

The next Community BreakFast will be Saturday, January 16.  

Volunteers are always appreciated and needed.  Please contact Melanie 

if you can volunteer. 

 

Clergy: 
Rev. John Miller, Jr. 518-686-0857(h) jmmiller43@gmail.com 

 203-788-6965(c) 

St. Mark’s/St. Luke’s vestry members are: 
Mike Austin 236-5152 mikeaustinvt@gmail.com 

Melanie Combs (co-Treasurer) 265-4755 mjc58@comcast.net 

Linda Genier (co-Sr. Warden) 265-3277 lindamarv@comcast.net 

Windy Goodrich 265-3669 

Catherine McCauley (co-Treasurer, Clerk) 282-3050 cmcm2125@gmail.com 

Ed McHale 779-8254 mc615710@gmail.com 

Nancy McHale 779-8254 mc615710@gmail.com 

Nancy Smith (co-Sr. Warden) 537-4226 smi8284@hotmail.com 

Mark Goodrich, Jr. Warden 518-282-9685 mgoodrich149@gmail.com 

On the web:       http://stlukefhvt.org/ http://diovermont.org/ 

 

          “When I was hungry, you fed me.” 
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